
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
5/7/2021 
 
Eileen Carey 
Director 
U.S. Paralympics Nordic Skiing 
1 Olympic Plaza 
Colorado Springs, CO 80909 
 
Eileen, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that U.S. Paralympics Nordic Skiing’s Athlete Selection 
Procedures have been approved for the 2022 Paralympic Winter Games. 
 
Attached please find the final approved copy of your selection procedure that should be posted 
to your website as soon as possible, but no later than five (5) days from receipt of this letter. In 
addition, please take the appropriate steps in communicating these procedures to your 
membership. 
 
We look forward to assisting you in your preparations for the Winter Games. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Justin Miller, Manager, Paralympic Sport Operations 
 
 
cc: Julie Dussliere, Chief of Paralympic Sport 
 Jamie Martin, Director, Paralympic Sport Operations 
 Jeanine Gunn, Manager, Paralympic Sport Performance 
 


